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Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: W. 6. Gates, Division Manager

Nuclear Operations
444 South 16th Street Mall
Mail Stop 8E/EP4 -

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247

Gentl een:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-285/92-10 (NOTICE OF VIOLATION)

This refers to the inspection conducted by Ms. P. A. Goldberg of this office-

on April 27 through May 1, 1992. The inspection included a review of
activities authorized for your Fort Calhoun Station facility. At the
conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with you and those
members of your staff identified in the enclosed report and during the
followup telephone exit meeting conducted on May 6, 1992, with
Mr. T. Patterson and other members of your staff.

This inspection examined actions you have taken with regard to previously
identified inspection findings. The-status of these items is iden+1fied and
documented in the enclosed report. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selective examination of procedures and records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector, ,

Based on the results of this inspection, certain of your activities appeared
to be in violation of.NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Notice of
Violation (Notice). . The violation is of concern because of your failure to
maintain procedures to ensure that Technical Specificaticn surveillance
requirements are met.

You are required to respond to this-letter and should follow the instructions ,

specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your response. In your
response, you should document the specific actions taken and any additional
actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After-reviewing your response to-this
Notice, including your proposed corrective actions and the results of future
inspections, the NRC will determine whether'further NRC enforcement action is
nec'essary to ensure compliance with NRC regulatory requirements.

In addition to the above response, we request that you address how you ensure
.NRC commitments, other than this specific one, are properly maintained and }
controlled. This response should also explain those methods by which
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commitments are translated, where applicable, into procedures and how the
procedures are maintained to ensure the commitments are not inadvertently
deleted.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter and its enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and the enclosed Notice are not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required
by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96.511.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to disc'tss them with you.
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A. Bill Beach, Di r-tof
Division of Reacte .toj cj

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A - Notice of Violation
2. Appendix B - NRC Inspection Report

50-285/92-10

cc w/ enclosures:
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
ATTN: Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
1875 Connecticut-Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20009-5728

Vashinqton County Board
of Supervisors

ATTH: Jack Jensen, Chairman
Blair, Nebraska 68008

Combustion Engineering, Inc.
ATTN: Charles B. Brinkman, Manager

Washington-Nuclear Operations
12300 Twinbrook Parkway, Suite 330
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Nebraska Department of Health
ATTN: Harold Borchert, Director

Division of Radiological Health
301 Centennial Hall, South
P.O. Box 95007
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-5007
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